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25/06/2023 

 

Dear All, 

 

AGM - CENTRAL WARD CLUB 

 

ROLL CALL IN ATTENDACE 

ARNIES ARMY – CENTRAL WARD 

NOMADS – CENTRAL WARD 

CENTRAL WARD – CENTRAL WARD  

FARMERS - SOUTH STREET SOCIAL CLUB 

SCCC “B”- SOUTH CROYDON CONSERVATIVE 

DARRYL CLARKE – NEW TEAM VENUE TBC 

ANDY BRIDGMAN – NEW TEAM VENUE TBC  

 

ROYAL SURREY – NOT ENTERING A TEAM 

SCCC – NOT ENTERING A TEAM  

 

The meeting started at 11.01am. Roll call taken and last year’s minutes signed off by the floor.  

 

It was clarified that the Royal Surrey and SCCC teams will not be entering a side into the coming season. 

SCCC are struggling to get eight players, but it is a possibility they can, so teams can still enter up until the 

beginning of August. 

 

League secretary thanked the floor for the prompt payment of monies due and the prompt receipt of all 

registration forms. The new super league forms have not yet been released by the UKDA but once they have, 

a form will be sent to the secretary of each team. As of last year, the forms need to be completed before the 

first County match, so secretaries can take a photo and send them across to me by phone or email, with the 

hard copies being given to me later. I will forward these to the county secretary. 

 

There were no proposals for any changes to the format and no request for any changes to the rules. 

 

The start date is set for the 19th of September, this is a week after the first county game, not ideal but due to 

prior commitments, the current Tuesday league from Central Ward and SCCC league do not finish until the 

12th September.  

 

Gary Creamer will be the new secretary for SCCC “B” and Martyn Byrne will be the secretary for the new 

team at Epsom. 

 

Expect the fixtures and confirmation of venues and all contact details mid-August. 

 

Meeting closed 11.20am 

 

Lisa Munt 

Mens Super League Secretary. 

 


